Memorandum

To:              Dr. Schafer

From:         Team Calvin

Date:           Tuesday, October 10, 2006

Subject:      Status Report

Dr. Schafer,

We did not hold a meeting last week with Dr. Bauer and the grad students, because Dr. Bauer was out of town. Here is our progress for the week:

· Jeff modified the code for the waypoint navigation from the version that was used in the demo
· Matt has been working on the Zigbee packet sniffer 
· Mario has finished his research on the Lithium Polymer batteries 
· Clem has drawn the current schematic of the circuit, came up with a efficient and neat new layout
Plan for this week:

· Jeff  will test the HC in a supportive environment
· Matt will test the packet sniffer in a supportive environment

· Mario will submit the result of his research to you and Dr. Bauer and finalize the decision on purchasing the  battery
· Clem will implement his schematic layout and contact the supplier
Open issues include:

· Ordering a new Lithium battery for the hovercraft 
· Contacting supplier (Hovercraftmodels.com), who has been M.I.A in the past month

· Finding the right environment to test the hovercraft

Resolved issues include:

· Code for waypoint navigation is modified
